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Good morning, 

 

My name is Monique Bochsler. I’m writing in opposition. HB 3076 adds unnecessary 

layers of bureaucracy. Acquiring a Federal Firearms License (FFL) already involves a 

lengthy process, including federal background checks, which is inherent in the FFL 

designation. This legislation will not effectively address violence or crime. If 

lawmakers genuinely want to combat crime, they should concentrate on imposing 

stricter penalties and ensuring that courts take a firm stance against offenses 

involving firearms. 

 

Thank you for your time 

 

Monique Bochsler  


